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Moraga Police Go Soft and Cuddly? 
The Moraga Police Officers Association, along with S.A.F.E. (Stuffed Animals for Emergencies) is collection new or 
gently used stuffed animals to help children through traumatic experiences. The toys are given to local police and 
fire departments to distribute to children they encounter who have been affected by fires, natural disasters, or the 
loss of a loved one. Some of the donated animals are even distributed by our troops overseas to children affected by 
war and poverty. With your donation of new or used stuffed animals, the Moraga Police Officers Association and S.A.
F.E. will make sure a child always has a hand to hold in a time of need. 

 Stuffed animals will be collected in the lobby of the Moraga Police Department, 329 Rheem Blvd, from 
December 1, 2010, thru January 9, 2011. For more information go to  

 www.MoragaPOA.com and http://www.stuffedanimalsforemergencies.org/. (Information submitted by 
Sergeant Brian South,  

 President, Moraga Police Officers Association) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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